
A BOMBER COMMAND MUSEUM OF CANADA BULLETIN

Saturday, September 22nd will be our Last 
Engine Run of 1012.

2012-09-17

We encourage you to forward this bulletin to others who you feel may be interested.
 
If this bulletin has been forwarded to you and you would like to receive future bulletins directly, please advise by email to 
bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca.
 
This bulletin has been sent to members and supporters of the Bomber Command Museum of Canada. If you would like to have 
your name removed from our mailing list please advise by email to bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca.

Take this opportunity to listen to the Merlins, Tour the Lancaster’s Cockpit, and 
have a look at Calgary’s Mosquito that is now in our hangar awaiting restoration.

Museum Admission (as always) is by Donation

IN OTHER NEWS . . .
-Thanks to Dave O’Malley and our friends at Vintage Wings for this:
http://www.vintagewings.ca/VintageNews/Stories/tabid/116/articleType/ArticleView/
articleId/375/language/en-CA/Jubilation.aspx
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